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Hildale/Colorado City Utility Advisory Board

HCC UTILITY DEPARTMENT

MAKING CONNECTIONS

Utility Advisory Board Recommendation Memorandum

To: Hildale City Mayor & City Council and Colorado City Town Manager and Town Council
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From: Hildale/Colorado City Utility Advisory Board Chair, Ezra Nielsen / - ge |

Date: March 31, 2025

Cc: Jerald A Postema, Utility Director, Nathan Fischer, Utility Superintendent, Athena Cawley, Utility
Administrative Assistant/Assistant City Recorder, Maxene Jessop, City Recorder/Accounts Payable,
Shirley Zitting, Town Clerk/HR Director

Re: Recommendations to approve the Utility Budget for FY26
On March 13" and 27%, 2025, at 6:00 pm at Hildale City Hall during the special Budget Work Session and

the regularly scheduled meeting of the Utility Advisory Board, the members reviewed and acted on the
proposed Draft Utility Budget.

After making some changes from the Work Session Budget Meeting, the Board unanimously approved the
recommendation for both councils to adopt the FY26 Utility Budget.



